Document Reference 5- Comments on Objections

This is not an opportunity to revisit the planning application, the gardens mentioned have planning
permission. At the time the planning application was considered this footpath was mentioned and it
was considered that a suitable diversion could be possible subject to the appropriate procedures
being adhered to.

The route proposed for the diversion is within the developers gift to provide- other alternatives
would be outside the developers ownership.

It is considered that the route in front of the houses is safer for users including children as opposed
to a route behind properties with area which are potentially not overlooked.






